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Minutes of Special Elders Meeting
Held Wednesday 29 November 2000 in the Boardroom of Hillsong Church, Cnr Norwest
Boulevarde & Solent Circuit, Baulkham Hills, New South Wales

Present: Brian Houston Vol ID:__/
George Aghajanian DocID: /.1
Nabi Saleh -
Don Cooper-Williams Page: I of 3
Jonathan Wilson
Robert Fergusson
Gordon Lee
John Mays

A Special meeting of the Elders was convened to discuss matters relating to the apparent moral failure
by Frank Houston some 30 years ago.

.Progress to Date

Brian gave details of recent events including investigations carried out by the New Zealand and Australian
Executives of the AOG. He also gave details of recent demands made by one of the victims.

Statement

A copy of a statement prepared by the Australian AOG was tabled. It was noted that the Australian
Executive wanted a signed “Admission of Guilt” from Frank. It was agreed that the AOG should be
informed that this could not be considered prior to obtaining appropriate legal advice.

Retirement Letter
Frank’s resignation letter was tabled. It was agreed that John Mays should respond on behalf of the Elder’s
thanking Frank for his immeasurable contribution to the Church.

Agreement regarding Retirement Package
Discussion was had and the following agreed:
¢ Hazel should be asked to clear the office of Frank’s personal effects.
. e Advice should be sought on how best to continue financial support to Frank & Hazel.
L

Frank & Hazel should be invited to a final Elders meeting wherein we could confirm our financial
commitment to them.

Announcement to Church/s
It was agreed that a simple announcement concerning Frank’s retirement would be sufficient at this stage.
This will be done whilst they are on vacation in NZ during January.

Attendance in Church

It was noted that Frank & Hazel were considering options concerning church attendance including Ian
Woods at Windsor.

Response to [N\

It was agreed that{d=8B\®should be referred to the NZ AOG & that we should decline his request for
payment of travel expenses to a conference in the USA.

Meeting with AOG Executive - John Lewis.
It was agreed that Nabi & Robert should seek to meet with John before his return to QLD to have further
discussions and convey our feelings regarding the written confession.





